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This institution is an equal opportunity provider 

 

Worship Service Opportunities  
Sun. Mar. 3 Worship/Comm @8:15 & 10:30 a.m., Mon. Mar 4 
Worship/Comm @6:30 p.m. Wed. Mar. Lent Worship @2:00 & 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 
Thursday, Feb. 29 National Lutheran School Week. 
Friday, Mar. 1  National Lutheran School Week. 
Sunday, Mar. 3  See you in church. 
Monday, Mar. 4  No school. Spring break. 
Tuesday, Mar. 5  No school. Spring break. 
Wednesday, Mar. 6 No school. Spring break. 
Thursday, Mar. 7  No school. Spring break. 
Friday, Mar. 8  No school. Spring break. 
 

 
 

2023-2024 Yearbooks may be preordered this year. The price is 
$14.00 each and order forms are available in the school office.  
 
 

 

REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER 
The monthly Education Fee payment is due on March 1, 2024.  A $15.00 late fee 
will be collected if payment is made after the 15th of the month. 
 

 

PLEASE TURN IN YOUR LAUNDERED BASKETBALL UNIFORM TO THE 
SCHOOL OFFICE. THANK YOU.  

 

CHAPEL OFFERING 
Our chapel offerings this year are being designated to four different 
missionaries or organizations that work to spread God’s Love and message of 
forgiveness to all parts of the world. The 3rd quarter chapel offerings are 
going to Camp Luther. Please consider sending a weekly Chapel offer with your 
child every Wednesday.  

 

February 28, 2024  
Linking…….. 
Faith, Family, Education to God  
920-596-2815 
www.stpaulmanawa.org 



Empties4Cash (empty ink cartridges) The recycling program closed 
last year. 

 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is going on now. Please see the 
school office for the forms. 

 
Principal Brian Elmhorst – Extension  1011 -message through FastDirect 
IN THE CLASSROOM…. 
The third and fourth graders are continuing to work on division and 
multiplication. The third graders have been introduced to two digit 
multiplication and the fourth graders are focusing on long division. These are 
vital building blocks for all of the students. Some of the students could still 
use strengthening of their basic multiplication and division math facts.  
 

The fifth and sixth graders are getting pretty sick of fractions, but we continue on with our 
mastery of them. The fifth graders are working with improper fractions and mixed numbers. 
The sixth graders are discovering the relationship between fractions and percentages.  
 

The seventh are working on circumference and area of a circle. We are working with terms 
like diameter, radius, and . The eighth graders are finding slope, equations of the line 
and surface area. . 

 

FISH FRY WAIT STAFF VOLUNTEERS  
Students in 7th and 8th grades are invited to assist with the Men’s Club Fish 
Fry on March 22. The students will be waitresses and waiters as well as 
runners for the carry-out supplies. More information will be coming home 
soon.  
 

THIS IS LUTHERAN SCHOOL WEEK!!!!! 
Here is an update for the rest of the week! Please be involved in as many ways as 
possible. Our week is highlighted by our Thursday night activities, including the 
return of the Science Fair, Meal and Family night.  
 

Thursday Classroom’s Choice Dress up Day 
  Church/School Scavenger Hunt 
  Science Fair and Meal 
  Waupaca County K9  
 

Friday  Comfy-Cozy Day  
  7/8th Hide and Seek 
  Minute to win it games 



 

Principal Brian Elmhorst – Extension  1011 -message through FastDirect 
HOW CAN YOU BE INVOLVED???? 
St. Paul Lutheran Church members, families and friends, grandparents and relatives, are invited 
to be a part of Lutheran Schools Week by joining together for the Sunday’s worship service, 
Wednesday Lenten Service, Thursday’s Science Fair, and Waupaca County Sheriff K9 
demonstration as well as any other activities that fit into their schedule. Most importantly, 
continue to pray for our Lutheran School as well as the students, families and teachers that walk 
in the hallways every day learning more about that Jesus has done for them. 
 

ST. PAUL SPRING CARNIVAL 
The annual Spring Carnival will be held on Friday, April 5 from 
4:00-7:00. The spring carnival provides for the transportations 
cost for all school fieldtrips. More information will be coming 
soon!!!!  

SINGING IN CHURCH 
Grades PK-8 are scheduled to sing again in church on March 24 at the 8:15 Palm 

Sunday service. Please make this a priority to attend this service, as the students 
sound amazing when everyone is present.  
 

LENTEN SERVICE 
The K-8th grade students will be attending the 2:00 Lenten Services. All parents are invited to 
attend the services as well. Students will sit with their classes or with parents/grandparents 
during the service. Students will return to class for normal dismissal. The Lenten Services 
continue every Wednesday at 2:00 and 6:30.    



PreSchool/PreKindergarten Rebecca Griesbach – Extension 1005 -message 
through FastDirect 
We will be reviewing the letters Vv and Jj, their sounds and things that begin with them. The 
children will also be reviewing the color pink, a heart, and the number 6 six. For Math we will 
practice counting 1-60 (4K) 1-30 (3K). This week is Lutheran Schools Week for our school. 
We will have a week full of exciting activities. Please check the Upcoming Events for all 
the weeks activities. The school will also being having a Book Fair located in the 
Fellowship Area. Stop in and take a look at all the new exciting books. On Thursday, 
February 29 from 4:00-5:30 there will be a meal for families and the Science Fair in 
the lunchroom in the basement. Followed by entertainment by the Waupaca County K9 
Unit in the gym at 6:00. 
Thursday, Feb 29 and Friday, March 1st I will be on vacation and Mrs. Bonikowske will 
be subbing for me. 
Feb 25-Registration for the 2023-2024 school year.   
Feb 26-Favorite Movie Character Dress-Up Day 
Feb 27-Neon Day 
Feb 28-Dress Your Best Day & Service Project   
4k and Kindergarten will be working together to create cards for Deaconess Ewert to 
give members during home visits. 
Feb 29-Western Day-Cowboys & Cowgirls-- Family Meal 4:00-5:30 and then we will be 
entertained by the Waupaca County K9 Unit at 6:00 in the gymnasium.  
March 1-Comfy-Cozy Day 
March 6-10-NO SCHOOL-SPRING BREAK 
 

Kindergarten Debbie Hintz – Extension 1008 -message through FastDirect 
Religion: Jesus Feeds 5,000; Math: Numbers to 100; Phonics: th,sh ; Sight words: they & was. 
Kindergarten chose beach day as their class pick dress up day on Thursday. We’re looking 
forward to seeing you Thursday evening at the ham dinner (4:00-5:30) and evening 
entertainment.  
Enjoy your spring break! 
 
 
 
 

 

 



1st Grade Rebecca Tellock/Lori Elmhorst – Extension 1015 -message through 
FastDirect 

Lots of news… please take note! 

Lutheran Schools Week schedule: 
 Wednesday, February 28th dress up DRESS YOUR  BEST, Service Projects  and invite a 
special person to lunch at 11:30 ($3.00), Lenten service at 2:00 
 Thursday, February 29th We will be dressing up like cowboys/cowgirls or a farmer), 
Bible Verse Search and Knowledge Bowl. Ham dinner and Science fair 4-5:30; 6pm Waupaca 
Police K9 Unit in the gym. 
 Friday, March 1st dress up COMFY-COZY DAY, Hide and Seek, Minute to Win It in the 
after noon  
NOTE: Please support our Book Fair this week…stop in the Fellowship Hall to see it. Times will 
be posted in the newsletter and throughout the school.  
Have a warm and sunny week in Christ and a blessed Spring Break! 
 

Upcoming events:  
 March 4th-8th – No School/ Spring Break 
 Please see above for rest of Lutheran Schools Week events 
 March 22nd – PTO Snack Day   
 March 22nd – End of 3rd Quarter/Fish Fry 

2nd Grade Brenda Jenks – Extension  1020 -message through FastDirect 
Religion: Jesus Heals the Paralyzed Man; Reading: The Goat in the Rug; Spelling: words with -ly or -ful; 
Math: charts and graphs; Memory: none; Accelerated Reader: student-selected titles; Science: Earth 
& the Solar System  
 
We've had a wonderful start to our celebration of Lutheran Schools Week!! The children praised the 
Lord with their voices on Sunday, doing a fantastic job on both of their worship songs. Monday's 
games were exciting for the kids and adults alike. The SPL teachers & staff defeated the 8th graders 
in volleyball, 25-23. Bowling at Keglers was the highlight of Tuesday. Today (Wednesday) involves 
service projects, "Invite Someone to Lunch", board games, and Lenten worship. Please take note of 
the beautiful banners throughout the school, created by the mixed-grade teams of students. 
Tomorrow (Thursday) we'll have a scavenger hunt and Knowledge Bowl competition during the day and 
the Science Fair, Waupaca County K9 show, and Men's Club sandwich meal beginning at 4:00. The kids 
have been coming dressed very creatively to match the theme of each day. Thank you for helping 
them with their outfits. As a reminder, the second graders chose "Travis & Taylor" (favorite 
team/sports and pop star/princess) as their theme for Thursday's Classroom Pick Day. We'll round 
out the week on Friday with Hide & Seek in the morning and "Minute to Win It" games in the 
afternoon. Thank you for making this week a tremendous success. Thank you for supporting the 
mission of St. Paul Lutheran School as we work together to bring up the children in the fear and 
knowledge of our Lord God. Blessings to you all as you enjoy Spring Break next week! 
 



3rd and 4th Grade Rachel Beyer – Extension 1023 -message through 
FastDirect 
Things have been going great celebrating Lutheran's School week. Two more days of fun. Be 
sure to check last week's handout to see how to dress and what activities we will be doing the 
rest of the week. We will be having our spelling, reading, and grammar tests on Friday. A new 
spelling list will come home on Friday. Remember there will be no school next week. We are 
off the entire week for spring break. We will return to school on March 8th. Have a great 
rest of the week and weekend. 
 

5th and 6th Grade Josh Korotka - Extension 1022 -message through 
FastDirect 
Well it’s a crazy but fun week. We have had a blast so far and are looking forward to more 
fun. We also have some work to do in the classroom. They will have memory on Friday along 
with a Science and Spelling test. Many of the Science Fair boards are up and they look great. 
Check the other part of the newsletter for the events to come. The kids picked the '90's' 
era for Thursday.  
Please encourage reading for AR. The end of the 3rd quarter is coming quickly!  
After this week, we have SPRING BREAK!!!! YAY!!!! Enjoy! 

 

Wisconsin Herd Game 
The St. Paul Lutheran School Basketball and Cheer teams are planning a trip to a 
Wisconsin Herd Basketball Game on March 15. The game is located in Oshkosh at 
the Oshkosh Arena. The game begins at 7:00 and tickets will cost $10 per person.  
Tickets will be ordered on Friday, March 1. The form below and money needs to be 
returned prior to tickets being ordered.  
Name _______________________________________ 
Tickets ______________________________________ 
Money enclosed ______________________________ 
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